
 

December 2020 
I hope everyone had a safe, wonderful and yummy Thanksgiving. Even though this year has been 

one for the books, we still all have so much to be thankful for!  

School age parents, as I am sure all of you know by now, the local districts have moved to all virtual 

learning. Unfortunately, I think we all knew this was going to be coming sooner or later. Please let 

me know if there are any changes in your childs schedule due to this situation. As of right now, 

Canon Mac students will return on January 4, 2021 and Peters will return on January 7, 2021. If 

anything changes, we will let you know as well as please let me know if you hear anything different.  

Thank you to all who submitted the Sunshine Kids center evaluation. We appreciate the feedback 

that you give. If at anytime you have a question, comment or concern, don’t ever hesitate to shoot 

me an email. I am always all ears! I will be sending out the feedback with the beginning of the year 

email. The winner of the $25 gift card is Adam and Caley Obranovich! Thank you so much! 

I would like to send a HUGE congratulations to Marcus and Julian Newhouse who became BIG 

BROTHERS to a little sister during the month of November. Scarlett is definitely loved by her brothers 

and will be making her Sunshine Kids debut after the beginning of the year. Congratulations to the 

Newhouse family!  

Sunshine Kids holiday schedule is as followed: 

Christmas Eve-closing at 1:00 (please let me know by 12/16 if your child will be attending) 

Christmas Day-CLOSED 

New Years Eve: closing at 3:00 

New Years Day: CLOSED 

Many parents ask, here are the teachers names: 

Ms. Amy-infant 

Miss Kate-infant 

Miss Des-young toddler 

Ms Patty-young toddler 



Miss Keiva-young toddler 

Miss Kelly-older toddler 

Ms Abbi-older toddler 

Miss Madison-older toddler 

Miss Ashlee-preschool 

Miss Katy-preschool 

Miss Kelsey-floater 

Miss Sarah-floater 

Miss Tori-floater 

We are still in the process of finalizing the plans for Santa and how we are going to go about it this 

year. I will send out a notification once the plans are set. 

I believe that is everything for this month. Everyone have a safe, warm, memory making holiday!  

 

 


